March 2, 2009

Re: Notice of Address Change
Magnum Hunter Production, Inc.
Cimarex Energy Co.

Key Production Company

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Effective March 15, 2009, please change your records to reflect that all correspondence, AFE’s,
proposals, notices and other communications affecting offshore matters previously sent to our
New Orleans office should be sent to Cimarex Energy Co. at the following address:

Cimarex Energy Co.

Attr: Jeff Linton, Gulf Coast L.and Dept.
15 E. 5™ Street, Suite 1000
Tulsa, OK 74103
(918) 585-1100 (Main)

(918) 295-1893 (Fax)

Email: [linfon@cimarex.com

Please update your records accordingly. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact Ms. Shannon Robinson (srobinson@cimarex.com) or the undersigned.

Sincerely,

At

Jeff Linton
Gulf Coast Land Manager
918-560-7051
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